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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRES I DENT

WASHINGTON, D. C.

January 27, 1961

Dear ·

It was certainly good to hear from you. As you
can imagine, I have been receiving thousands of
letters and telegrams in the last few weeks and
I haven't been able to answer them as soon as I
would have liked.

I do want you to know, however, that I have put
your suggestion in the hands of the people who
will make the final decision on this matter and
I hope the outcome is favorable. I'll let you
know if there is anything else that can be done.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

L on B. Johnso

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan Street
Corpus Christi, Texas
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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON, D. C.

January 24, 1961

Dear Doctor:

Thank you very much for a copy of your
January 11 letter to President Kennedy. I
have received several very favorable reports
on Professor Ximenez.

Of course, I do not know to what extent I will
be consulted on these appointments, but I am
grateful to have your recommendation in the
event I am called upon.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

~fln . nson

Dr. Hector P. Garcia ~
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas


